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Only carriers with the following PO numbers are included in the recall: 
US.PO-00022756 / US.PO-00023827 / US.PO-00024126 / US.PO-00024380 / US.PO-00024621 / US.PO-00024125 

 
For more information on participating in the recall, please contact 5.11® Inc. at: 

866-451-1726 

6:30 AM to 5:00 PM PT Monday through Friday 
 

Or online at www.511tactical.com/product-recall 
 

 
Post until February 27, 2022  |  In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission  

The cable in the quick-release system of the plate 
carrier can separate from the handle, preventing 
swift removal of the carrier in emergency 
situations and posing a safety hazard.  
It’s important to note, however, that we’re not 
aware of, nor have we received any reports of 
injuries resulting from this cabling issue. 
Consumers should immediately stop using the 
recalled plate carriers and contact 5.11 for a free 
replacement of the cable system and instructions. 
 


